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The within move is a few blocks ESE of the licensed site, due to the landlord's facility being moved to 
a new address.  The contour of the underlying license encompasses the site of the new location and 
is overlapping with most of the new contour.  The antenna structure does not require registration; it is 
a 6M Pole on a 9M high building in an industrial area.   NIER of the within proposal is less than 5% of 
the limit for its service.  OET69 study reveals compliance with Â§74.793 and other applicable 
Rule parts with regard to other facilities; no disallowed interference is caused other licensees. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
B. W. St. Clair 
Engineering Consultant 
December 14, 2016 
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